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Madison Heiser

From: Madison Heiser
Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2020 1:22 PM
To: Madison Heiser
Subject: FW: Update :) 

From: H C  
Sent: July 13, 2020 2:58 PM 
To: Monika Fedyczkowska  
Subject: Re: Update :)  
  
 Hi!Thanks for the Excellent News!I would like to thank the City,All Staff i have had the pleasure to interact and 
work with over the last four years,The Worship Mayor Lisa Helps,All of the hard working and considerate 
Counsellors and Bylaw and Administration,from Front Desk at City Hall to Everyone behind the scenes!I am 
overjoyed and excited to have the great honour and opportunity to help the good citizens of Victoria from the 
Mosaic/Cook/Rockland Neighbourhoods and beyond!It has been a long process but i have remained 
positive,patient and hopeful that this moment may finally arrive!I am here for this City and look forward to 
helping and working with this community and possibly may apply to open one more store in the future here in 
Beautiful Victoria one day!For now i just want to say Thank You again for all the good advice and support i 
have experienced from Everyone involved in theis process!Thanks again and stay positive and safe!Sincerely 
Herbert Collins from 1010 Cook st.! 

From: Monika Fedyczkowska  
Sent: July 10, 2020 12:18 PM 
To:  
Subject: Update :)  
  
Hi Herb! I’m happy to let you know that staff are recommending a positive recommendation for your referral! The 
report will be going to COTW in July 16th for Council to make a decision. The report is not available for you to view yet, 
but it should be by the end of the day in the City’s website where you can see the agenda. I’d like to let you know that 
there is an opportunity for you to write a letter to Council that I will attach the report. You can say anything you like! :) if 
you choose to write a letter, please return it to me by next Tuesday.  
 
I hope this is welcome news to you as we all prepare for the weekend :) 
 
Cheers, 
 
Monika 
 
Get Outlook for iOS 


